
Subscribe | Newsletter Index | Daily Dose | About | Site Map   

 Search I4C Website

Common Core Mathematics Practice for Grade 3
CCSS.Math.Content.3.MD.A.1 - Worksheet #11501

Name:
____________________________________

Standard: CCSS.Math.Content.3.MD.A.1

 
Description: Tell and write time to the nearest minute and measure time intervals in minutes. Solve word problems involving addition and subtraction of time intervals in minutes, e.g., by representing the
problem on a number line diagram.

Word Problems: Driving Between Cities < 12 Hours Apart:
 

  1.
Charlotte is driving from Elk Grove, CA to
West Jordan, UT. She starts at 5:54 AM and
continues driving for 670 minutes. When did
she finish?
 

  6.
Isabella is driving from Norfolk, VA to
Augusta, GA. She starts at 4:39 AM and
continues driving for 455 minutes. When did
she finish?
 

  2.
Jayden is driving from El Monte, CA to
Pasadena, CA. He starts at 10:20 AM and
continues driving for 19 minutes. When did
he finish?
 

  7.
Caroline is driving from Fargo, ND to Kansas
City, MO. She starts at 4:37 AM and continues
driving for 601 minutes. When did she finish?
 

  3.
Jackson is driving from Garden Grove, CA to
Murrieta, CA. He finished at 5:52 PM after 61
minutes. When did he start?
 

  8.
Evelyn is driving from Daly City, CA to
Pasadena, CA. She finished at 7:52 PM after
389 minutes. When did she start?
 

  4.
Eli is driving from Santa Clarita, CA to
Palmdale, CA. He finished at 4:03 PM after 37

minutes. When did he start?
 

  9.
William is driving from Richardson, TX to
McAllen, TX. He finished at 8:11 PM after 527

minutes. When did he start?
 

  5.
Clara is driving from Lexington, KY to
Washington, DC. She starts at 6:50 AM and
continues driving for 538 minutes. When did
she finish?
 

 10.
Chloe is driving from Erie, PA to Springfield,
MA. She finished at 5:04 PM after 460
minutes. When did she start?
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